SPECIAL NOTICE

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]In the interest of keeping our clients and staff safe and healthy, we’re temporarily closing our hospital for a deep cleaning from [DATE RANGE]. You can reach us via phone [(PHONE)] or email [(EMAIL)] during this time. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any pet care needs, please contact our friends at [HOSPITAL] [(PHONE)]. In case of an emergency, please contact [ER PRACTICE] [(PHONE)].
Thank you for your patience as we navigate this situation to the best of our ability. We look forward to seeing you [DATE], when we can resume business hours and curbside service.
Follow us on Facebook to keep up with our latest COVID-19 updates.
Thank you,
[PRACTICE NAME]



